
 

 

 

 

 

 October 25, 2011 
 

British Columbia Securities Commission 

701 West Georgia Street 

Vancouver, B.C. 

V7Y 1L2 

 

Attention: Joyce Fong 

 

Re: “Filing amended annual MD&A” 

 

Dear Joyce, 

 

As per your request we have added the selected annual information in our annual MD&A dated May 

31, 2011, according to the section 1.3 you referenced from form 51-102F1. 

 

Please feel free to contact me directly regarding this matter at (604) 681-0004 or by fax at (604) 681-

0014 in the event that you have further questions.  Thank you so much. 

 

 

 

 

Yours Truly, 

 

 

 

 

 

Anita Algie 

Director 

Titus Capital Corp. 


